
 

 

28 July 2017 

Annwyl Llywydd 

Implementation of the Wales Act 2017  

Thank you for your letter of 11 July.  

We considered the Secretary of State’s letter at our meeting on 17 July.  

We have no principled objection to the Secretary of State specifying 6 April 2018 as the 

Principal Appointed Day in regulations.  

While there is evidence to suggest that the new settlement will not provide the clearer, 

more defined devolution settlement that we all hoped for, we certainly agree that there is 

need for improved inter-institutional working.  

This will be particularly important in the context of the UK’s exit from the EU and the 

potential for further complexity to be added to the devolution settlement.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 

National Assembly for Wales 


